Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Ann Protter <ann.protter@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 3:46 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Save Lake Almanor - No curtains please

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr Barnes,

Like the hundreds of other Almanorian's who came out to support our beautiful lake, I also want to see cold water stay in the lake. It hasn't been very cold lately lately in the summer anyway, thanks to climate changes. Adding more man-made warming to the lake would spell disaster (e.g., algae blooms and changing flora and fauna).

We are paying a nice plump property tax on our Almanor home. Imagine what would happen if all the houses were to plummet in value? That in addition to the ridiculous sum to create the truly unwanted curtain seems beyond belief. From what I hear, the curtains are not guaranteed to work (who would spend this much money on a project not guaranteed to work???) and there are other possibly less expensive and more beautiful options.

Please don't ruin a lake that is peaceful and beautiful -- and supports jobs and state revenue.

Sincerely, Ann Protter